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Time and Tardiness

Every new year brings with it a time
when many people resolve to do things
better; exercise more, get more sleep,
eat better, etc. Can we add a plea for one
more resolution? Let’s all do our very
best not to be tardy in the morning. It
seems as if traffic volume in Windsor
has worsened and we know our families
are very busy, but we have noticed an
increased number of children are late
for school and also for Chapel. While
you may think that it is okay if it is
“only once in a while” the cumulative
effect of this lateness is more
disruptive than you might imagine.

It is important that we begin the day
with prayer, asking God to bless our
students and their studies each day.
Even if only a few minutes behind,
students are missing this prayer time,
announcements, the singing of the national
anthem, as well as important introductory
parts of lessons, the Daily Mile and administration work (attendance, agenda updates, etc.).
Students who arrive in a timely fashion have an opportunity to prepare calmly for their day;
putting things away in their lockers, placing needed items on their desks and greeting their
teacher and friends rather than rushing frantically, trying to play “catch-up”.

One way to go about affecting this change is to work on another resolution:
Prayer. Prayer and time management go hand-in-hand. Though it may seem
counterintuitive to claim that praying more gives you more time for other
things, it works because we are asking God who has given us all of our days,
to bless the way we spend that time. Making a conscious effort to increase our
prayer time has a positive over-spill effect in our daily lives. God listens to our
prayers and He will continue to bless us daily. Let us remember to give Him thanks
and praise, for our families and school, and for His grace and forgiveness.
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